
 

MUNCY BOROUGH COUNCIL 
January 8, 2019 

 
The meeting of the Muncy Borough Council was called to order in the Borough Council Chambers at 7:00 P.M. by President Ed Feigles. Followed 
by the Pledge of Allegiance. 

Council Members present were Ed Feigles, Elaine McAleer, Linda Stein, Dana Bertin, Buzz Baker and Rick Umpstead.  Absent: Bill Burns and Mayor 
Jon Ort. 

Staff Present: Police Chief Jim Dorman, Treasurer Jeff Sholtis, Borough Manger Denny Holt and Solicitor Chris Kenyon. 

Guest:  Williamsport Sun-Gazette Reporter Derek Danneker, Resident Jeff Silverling, and WBRA Eric Moore  

 
Minutes of December 27, 2018 were motioned for approval by Ed Feigles with the correction of Officer Dave Williams representing the Police 
Department.   Motion second by Linda Stein. All were in favor. Motion carried. 
 
Treasurer’s Report 

Motion by Elaine McAleer to accept the Treasures Report as presented was second by Dana Bertin.  All were in favor.  Motion carried. 
 
Old Business 
Green Street Bid Package Approval 
 Still waiting on HRG Engineering to complete. Hoping to go out to bid at the next meeting. Next Rec meeting is on January 22 at 1:30 
 
New Business 
Statement of Financial Interest 
 All present Council Members received a copy.  Must be submitted to the borough by May 1st. 
 
Part-time Office Assistance Job Discription  

Motion to accept the job description for the position was made by Ed Feigles and second by Linda Stein. All were in favor.  Motion 
carried. 

Borough Appointments 
 Denny will supply the Personnel Committee will a list of openings a possible names to fill those slots. 
 
Borough Committees 
 President Feigles handed out a list of the 2019 Borough Committees. 
 
Borough Reports 

 Borough Manager – nothing at this time 
 Solicitor – nothing at this time 
 Police Department – attached.   

Fire Department – attached.  Along with a list of 2019 officers. 
Streets Department – nothing at this time 

 Commission/Authority Reports – none submitted 
 
Ed Feigles noted FEMA buyouts can no longer be used by emergency services for training.  Three properties are scheduled for demo later this 
month. 
 

With no further business to discuss, motion to adjourn was made by Dana Bertin at 7:43 pm.  All were in favor.  Motion carried 

Respectfully submitted,   
Elaine McAleer   
Acting Secretary 


